
If you have received a medal or pin at previous 
events, you are welcome to attend as well. All  
members are welcome, whether or not you took 
part in the rescue and recovery effort.

Join Us On September 6 at 5PM, when TWU Local 100 
Honors Our 9/11 Responders
					     — President Tony Utano

3,000 TWU Local 
100 Members 
participated in 
the rescue and 
recovery effort 
after the attack 
on the World 
Trade Center in 
2001. On 9/6/18, 
we commemorate 
that event 
by awarding 
recognition pins 
and medals to our 
members who 
worked at Ground 
Zero. Be there 
to honor their 
service.

Awards Ceremony at the Union Hall on 
Thursday, Sept. 6, 2018, from 5 to 7 PM

195 Montague Street, 3rd Floor.


